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16th May 2018 
Dear Mo. 

Please find the following quick report on our Open Day held at Peacehaven & Telscombe 
Bowls Club On Sunday 13th May 2018 which was open to everyone. 

Our equipment was out by 9.45am and our first attendee was before the advertised time, As 
our Head coach was prepared off we went. 

We were very lucky to have three of our Coaches on hand along with a number of our long 
standing skilled Members who assisted the coaches because they came in the gate two at a 
time and a couple of three’s. 

Bob Henstridge one of our coaches and playing Member was on hand in his England shirt to 
represent Disability Bowls England and help coach anybody when requested.  
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We do have some Members with hearing impairment who play along us with no problems, 
We had a few of them come to offer any assistance that may be required 

We had one person with mobility problems so we introduced our Specialised Wheelchairs and 
Bowling Arms to them, They were so surprised what can be made available to Members and 
also prospective Members to assist them play bowls 

The first of our Bowls 4Fun Days was held the day after the Open Day, We had a few 
returning people, and a few new ones who came along because they had heard about it by 
word of mouth or various posters. 

Phil Armstrong was representing DBE in Bob Hentridges absence, Both Motorised 
Wheelchairs were in use along with one of the Bowling Arms 
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